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Rosenberg Corey

From: Adam Brewer <adab785@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:30 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

Members of the Committee, 
 
As a long time renter in Portland, Oregon who has had their rent raised $300 in one month, I can tell you that 
rent control will benefit any family, couple, or individual that rents their home.   
 
If we are to build/ maintain a real community where people are taken care of, renters need stability so that they 
can also save money to one day buy a home, or even simply to live comfortably without having to worry about 
where you are going to get enough money to pay rent, and then after that, to buy food.   
 
Please vote YES on HB2004! 
 
 
 
Adam Brewer 


